
 

Ballylongford/Asdee Newsletter Sunday 31st March 2024 
Fr. Michael Hussey, P.P. Tel No: 068-43110 or Mobile: 087-2386084 

Parish Secretary is available on Friday 9am-1pm; Child Safeguarding Diocesan Mobile No: 087-6362780; Parish Rep: Gerdie O Carroll 
Priest on Duty this weekend 31st March: Fr. Anthony O Sullivan (087)2461749 

Masses in St. Michael’s Church, Ballylongford 
Sat. 30th Mar   6.00pm Easter Vigil - Tarbert 
    8.00pm Easter Vigil - Ballylongford 
Sun. 31st Mar 10.30am Easter Sunday Mass - Ballylongford 
  11.30am Easter Sunday Mass - Tarbert 
Sat. 6th Apr   6.00pm Mass in Tarbert 
    No Vigil Mass in St. Michael’s 
Sun. 7th Apr 10.30am 1.Catherine & Karen Fitzell, Rusheen 
    2.PJ Kavanagh, First Anniversary 
    3.Margaret & Patrick Doherty, Rusheen 
    
 
Please pray for the repose of the soul of Anna-Mai Hanrahan (nee Hanrahan), 
Shrone and Peggy O Carroll (nee O Neill) late of Pulleen & London, both of whom 
died recently. 
 
 
This is Easter Sunday, the day of Jesus’ Resurrection from the Dead.  The Lord is 
truly risen, Alleluia, Alleluia. 
 
 
Parish Collection for week ending 24th March: €765 
Thank you for your contributions. 
 
Trócaire Boxes may be returned to the sacristy or the parish office.  There is an 
envelope for Trócaire in your box which you may use if you prefer. 
 
 
Summer Time begins this week-end.  Clocks go forward one hour. 
 
 
 

Masses in St. Mary’s Church, Asdee 
Sun 31st Mar   9.30am Easter Sunday Mass 
Sun 7th Apr   9.30am  
 
 
 
PLEASE  NOTE:  There will be no weekday Masses from Monday 1st April up to 
and including Thursday 11th April.  There will also be no vigil Mass in 
Ballylongford on Saturday 6th April. 
 
 
 
For Funeral or Emergency from Monday 1st April to Thursday 11th April please 
call 0872307502 or 0872461749. 
 
 
 
County Litter Clean Up Ballylongford Tidy Towns are seeking volunteers.  Please 
contact 087-6680633 or 087-6981937. 
 
 
 
Feast of St. Fionán Cam of Innisfallen on the Lower Lake in Killarney is 
celebrated on Sunday 7th April.  He is counted with St. Laichtin and St. Senan as 
one of the “three great lights” or saints of Kerry. 
 
 

Items for Inclusion in the Parish Newsletter should be forwarded to the office by Wednesday.  Our email address is ballylongford@dioceseofkerry.ie 
Our Newsletter is available online through the Diocese of Kerry Website 

Mass Cards for all Occasions are available in both Sacristies and in the Parish Office. 

mailto:ballylongford@dioceseofkerry.ie

